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DELETION OF PHARMACEUTICAL BENEFIT ITEMS 

EFFECTIVE 1 APRIL 2015 

 

 

 

Following is the advice of the Pharmaceutical Benefits Advisory Committee concerning the 

deletion of items from the declaration under subsection 85(2) of the National Health Act 1953, with 

effect from the above date. 

 

 

 

Item  PBAC Advice 
  

MIFEPRISTONE 

 

MISOPROSTOL  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The PBAC recommended listing a composite pack 

containing mifepristone and misoprostol at its July 2014 

meeting. The PBAC noted that the composite pack will 

replace the current listings of the components.    

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greg O’Toole 

Director, Health Technology Assessment 

Pharmaceutical Evaluation Branch 

17 March 2015 
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